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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

24th May 2018   

Dear Bayview Families, 
 

The wet weather has arrived! We have noticed 
a change in our children’s behaviour as a 
result, they are getting hungrier! Many of our 
children are eating all their food at first break 
leaving nothing left for second break. We have 
a small supply of food for children who bring 
nothing to school to eat but are unable to keep 
up with this sudden demand. Could you please 
take some time to talk with your child about 
how to ensure they leave food for their lunch. 
Ask them if they are getting enough food. 
Some students are coming to school with just 
packets of chips and some biscuits. They really 
need a sandwich or something more 
substantial to get them through the day. Thank 
you for your help with this. 
With the cooler weather approaching now is 
the time to ensure your child has their polar 
fleece. We have lots of them in our lost 
property area. This is because our children go 
out to play wearing them, get hot and take 
them off and then forget them when the bell 
goes and they head back into class. Sadly 
many jumpers are not named so we cannot 
return them to their owners. Our clever parents 
are getting the jumpers embroidered with the 
child’s name, this is invaluable in helping to 
reunite them with their owner! 
Please make sure your child is wearing the 
correct uniform. We have lots of children not 
wearing the correct polo shirt and many 
wearing non regulation jumpers. Bayview 
School has a uniform and we take pride in 
presenting ourselves wearing the correct 
uniform. We thank you in advance for your help 
with this. 
HABITAT’S 18, 19, AND 20 
On Monday 21st May our Kaumatua Jerry 
Norman conducted a blessing ceremony on 
our new classrooms. This was a beautiful 
ceremony witnessed by all our tamariki. Thank 
you to all the parents who turned up to join us 
for this. We are so lucky to have such a 
supportive community. We are who we are 
because of the collective work, love and 
support of everyone at Bayview. Making a 
difference for all our kids! 
Our classes have now been able to move into 
the new spaces, this means they have now 
changed their names: 
Habitat 4 becomes Habitat 18 
Habitat 9 becomes Habitat 19 
Habitat 8 becomes Habitat 20 
At the beginning of term 3 a new Habitat 17 will 
start with Year 0 students. 

COURT AREAS 
The MOE have had terrible trouble trying to 
find a company to lay a new court area. They 
are working on this as fast as they can but this 
means that our kids don’t have a full court area 
to play on during this inclement weather, 
especially when the field is closed. 
To assuage this we will be allowing our kids to 
play on part of the top court during break times.  
We know this has affected our netball teams 
training but are super proud of their resilience 
in dealing with this and their creativity in 
working around not having our normal court 
space! One team even goes to Glenfield 
Intermediate School on a Tuesday afternoon to 
train, now that’s dedication! 
CORBAN ESTATE ART CENTRE 
From 6th June until 15th June all our classes will 
be visiting the Corban Estate Art Centre to 
explore the visual arts. The schedule for this is 
in the diary section to the left of this page. If 
you have not yet paid for this can you please 
pay on ezlunch or at the office. Thank you in 
advance for all the parents who have offered to 
be parent helpers on this trip also. It is sure to 
be a memorable experience. 

BEING AN UPSTANDER 
A huge thank you to our wonderful upstanders in 
the community who have been proactive in their 
support of Bayview School. 
We have a group of parents who oversee our 
crossing patrols morning and afternoon. A big 
thank you to: Sonia Tenreiro, Fran Hilditch, 
Michelle Webb, Kirsty Mower, Annette Tupe, 
Kelly Hamilton, Anne Crooks, Toni Cartwright, 
Nadine Hikuroa, Tamara Nelhams, Kate Smith, 
and Sarney Marshall. #upstanders #rolemodels 
We do need someone for Tuesday mornings. If 
you want to show your child how to be an 
upstander and would like to volunteer, please 
contact Katrina Cray in Habitat 6. 

Manaakitia a tatou tamariki 
Take care of our children 

Manaakitia nga mea ka rongo 
Take care of the things they hear 

Manaakitia nga mea ka kitea 
Take care of the things they see 

Manaakitia nga mea ka aria 
Take care of the things they feel 

Ko te tupuria o nga tamariki 
The growth of our children 

Ara, ko te kanohi o Aotearoa 
Therefore, will shape Aotearoa 

Dame Whina Cooper 

Nga mihi nui 

Di 
 

 
Book fair arrives 28 June 

Near the end of this term we have 
our annual book fair arriving. Our 
first day for selling is Friday 29th 
June and last day will be the 4th 
July. Now would be a great time to 
start getting your children to earn 
pocket money so they can buy their 
own books. Just think you could get 
the house vacuumed, rooms tidied, 
cars washed, etc, and the kids will 
learn some financial literacy along 
the way! One of the greatest 
lessons we can teach our children is 
how to manage money so giving 
them a budget to work to or getting 
them to ‘earn’ their money to buy 
their  books is a great life lesson. 

PAID UNION MEETING 

Tuesday 19 June 
School closes at 1pm 

So teachers can attend a paid 
union meeting. 

Please pick your children up from 
their classrooms. 

Dates for diaries 
BOT mtg 6pm 31/5 

Queen’s Birthday 
holiday 

4/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H8 & 9 

6/6 

Rippa Rugby 
Tournament 

7/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H5 

8/6 

Community Disco 
Jnrs 5-6pm Snrs 6-7pm 

8/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H4, 15, 14 

11/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H5, 12, 1 

12/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H6 

13/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H2 

14/6 

Corbans Art class visit 
H13 & 16 

15/6 

Mihi whakatau  18/6 

Portrait photos 27/6 

Book Fair 28/6-5/7 

BOT mtg 6pm 5/7 

Term 2 finishes 2pm 6/7 

Term 3 begins 23/7 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Heidi Tanner, Yamei May Xie, 
Micah Nunis 

 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

Thanks so much for bringing a 

gold coin donation on Pink Shirt 

Day last Friday. We raised 

$253.80 for the Mental Health 

Foundation. Remember to be a 

buddy not a bully every day!!! 

Thanks, 

From Campbell 

Walking School Bus 

Are you one of the many families 
driving your kids to school from 

Witheford, Pemberton and Manuka 
Rd area? Let's reduce the number of 
cars at school in the morning, get fit 
and have fun with a Walking School 
Bus! We start from Manuka Rd near 

corner of Leigh Tce. You can drive 
and drop or walk your kids to the 

meet point. The kids walk together 
with a "Walking School Bus Driver" 
(adult) down to school. Its heaps of 

fun, the kids get tickets to count 
how many walks they have done 

and there are prizes when they fill 
up their tickets. I can walk Monday 
and Wednesday mornings and am 
looking for some other parents to 

walk the other days. If you are 
interested contact me on 021 354 

022 or Danita_miller@hotmail.com. 

😊 Dani 

Looking for Childcare? I have 

limited spaces available in 

Bayview. 

Home Grown Kids get to do 

everything that tamariki 

should do: climbing, baking, 

painting and building; 

laughing, dancing, singing 

and playing. 

Your child will get to form a 

special bond with just one 

caregiver who really gets to 

know your child’s needs. It 

really is the next best thing to 

your children being at home 

with you! 
Visit Sophie's profile 

@ www.homegrownkids.co.nz or 

more info.   

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
25th May             Kauanuanu 
1st June              Harakeke 
8th June              Pikorua 
15th June            Kauanuanu 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats  4,5,13,15 
Kauanuanu Habitats  16,12,2,14 
Harakeke Habitats  6,8,9,1 

 

GingerNut Photography 

 

Family, engagement, new-born, birthday parties and 
portrait sessions available. 
Contact Victoria - gingernutphotog@outlook.com or 
TXT 0225062526 for enquires/bookings.  
Check out my work @gingernutphotog on Facebook!  

 
Bayview School Honey 

Koha of $12 
From the School office

 

Sports & School News 
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